
Runway 
Incursion

Runway Incursion -  
Instructional Flyng

142.225 Part 142  
activities—instructors 
and examiners must  

comply with exposit…

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.055 Aircraft not to  
be operated in 

manner that creates a  
hazard

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

61.385  Limitations  
on exercise of  

privileges of pilot  
licences—general 

competency require…

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.370 Take-off or 
landing at non-

controlled aerodrome  
rules

+ Partially Effective
LEG Legislative  

Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.170 Part 141  
operators—instructors 

must comply with  
operations manual

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.415 Taxiing  
aircraft

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.375  Operating on  
manoeuvring area, or  

in the vicinity, of  
non controlled 

aerodrome—general 
requirements

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.365 Taxiing or  
towing on movement  

area of aerodrome

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.055 Aircraft not to  
be operated in 

manner that creates a  
hazard

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Inadequate SA 
whilst approaching  

a protected area

142.225 Part 142  
activities—instructors 
and examiners must  

comply with exposit…

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.055 Aircraft not to  
be operated in 

manner that creates a  
hazard

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

61.385  Limitations  
on exercise of  

privileges of pilot  
licences—general 

competency require…

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.230 Flight  
preparation (weather 

assessments)  
requirements

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.170 Part 141  
operators—instructors 

must comply with  
operations manual

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.055 Aircraft not to  
be operated in 

manner that creates a  
hazard

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Flight Crew take-off  
on incorrect runway  

or taxiway

142.225 Part 142  
activities—instructors 
and examiners must  

comply with exposit…

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

61.385  Limitations  
on exercise of  

privileges of pilot  
licences—general 

competency require…

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

172.11.1.2 Safety 
Alerts

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

Division 3.3 Control of  
airside areas and  
zones—physical 

security

LEG Legislative  
Control

141.170 Part 141  
operators—instructors 

must comply with  
operations manual

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.675 Pilot in  
command to report  

hazards to air  
navigation

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Other incursion -  
e.g. Unauthorised 

persons on 
aerodrome 

142.225 Part 142  
activities—instructors 
and examiners must  

comply with exposit…

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

61.385  Limitations  
on exercise of  

privileges of pilot  
licences—general 

competency require…

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.170 Part 141  
operators—instructors 

must comply with  
operations manual

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.21.06 IFR aircraft  
in Class G airspace —

prescribed reports

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

91.21.04 CTAF 
pescribed broadcasts

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

91.630 Use of radio—
broadcasts and 

reports

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.055 Aircraft not to  
be operated in 

manner that creates a  
hazard

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Activity at  
uncontrolled  
aerodromes

141.170 Part 141  
operators—instructors 

must comply with  
operations manual

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.225 Part 142  
activities—instructors 
and examiners must  

comply with exposit…

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.055 Aircraft not to  
be operated in 

manner that creates a  
hazard

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

172.11.1.2 Safety 
Alerts

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

172.14.1.2 Telephony  
Procedures

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

172.12.1.6 Clearance 
Readbacks

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

91.11.12 Readback of  
ATC clearances and 

instructions

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

172.12.3 Aerodrome 
Clearances

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

91.2.04 Light or  
projectile signals to  

aircraft on an 
aerodrome or in flight

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

139.9.105 Stop bars

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

91.365 Taxiing or  
towing on movement  

area of aerodrome

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.055 Aircraft not to  
be operated in 

manner that creates a  
hazard

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

FC Believe they have  
been instructed to  

enter the protected 
area (or to take-off) 
when they have not

90.130 External doors

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

90.135 Emergency  
exits

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.145 Requirements  
to be met before 
Australian aircraft  

may fly

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.545 Seating for  
persons on aircraft

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Collision on Runway  
resulting in fatalities


